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Dear Ms. Knuuti:

I am opposed to the Juniper Ridge landfill expansion for all the obvious reasons stated in the letter you have
received from the Penobscot Nation. And I can't help but point out the most obvious hazzard--the site is between
two streams that run into the Penobscot River.

There have already been a number of incidents related to the landfill as it currently is and to extend the area and
further abuse the land and the people living on it should be unthinkable.

The land does not owe us anything. We, on the other hand, have a great responsibility to the land and must never
consider it available for any horror we wish to inflict upon it simply for our own convenience or profit.

Please do the right thing. Do not grant this extension.

Thank you.

Sincerely,

Linda Pankewicz

9 Pulpit Rock Rd.

Raymond, ME 04071
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